
Notice to the Public 
 
 

 
Meeting Cancellation 

 
 
 

The regularly scheduled May meeting of the  
City of Yuma 

Parks, Arts, and Recreation Commission 
has been cancelled due to COVID-19 restrictions. 

 
Should you need any further information, please 

contact the City of Yuma Parks & Recreation 
Department at 373-5204. 

 
 


